
From: MCCC-BCCC, President 
Sent: Friday, May 1, 2020 3:33 PM 
To: Yohe, Diana <Diana.Yohe@bristolcc.edu> 
Subject: BrCCC Elections: Update  
  

Dear Bristol Chapter Unit Members: 
 
This email is a follow-up reminder to an email that was sent on April 22, 2020 regarding nominations and elections of 
new Bristol Chapters Officers and Representatives for a two-year term beginning June 1, 2020 and extending until May 
31, 2022. 
 
ONLY UNION DUES-PAYING MEMBERS may run for office and vote in elections. 
 

• Eligibility:  Dues-paying members only 
o FT faculty 
o FT Professional Staff 
o Adjunct faculty 
o PT Professional Staff 

 
  

• Elected Positions:   
o Chapter Director 
o President 
o Vice President 
o Secretary 
o Treasurer 
o Professional Staff Representative - only Professional Staff (FT and PT) may be nominees and 

may vote 
o Adjunct (DCE) Representative - one Adjuncts may be nominees and may vote 
o DCE At-Large member (to local Chapter Executive Committee) - this is a never-before-filled 

position that is in the Chapter Bylaws - every Union dues paying member who works under 
the DCE contract may be a nominee and may vote 

• IMPORTANT DATES: 

o NOMINATIONS:  Are being accepted from the first announcement sent 4/22/2020 until May 6, 
2020  (open for 14 days) 

o POSTING CANDIDATE NAMES*:  May 6, 2020 – May 13, 2020 (at least five working days) 
▪ *An opportunity will be provided for Candidates to make statements or participate in a 

"Meet the Candidates" ZOOM meeting sponsored by the Bristol Chapter N&E 
Committee if there are contested races. 

o ELECTIONS (if more than one candidate for a position) will be held on May 15, 2020 (if an 
election is needed, the election period will be open for one week from May 15-May 22, 2020) 

▪ Election results or acceptance of candidates (if no contested races) will be made on or 
before May 27, 2020. 



Please note that all communications with the Nominations & Elections Committee should be 
through the Chair, Diana Yohe, at diana.yohe@verizon.net  Please use off-BCC email 
addresses in your communications. 

Thank you for considering nominating yourself for one of the above-noted elected positions.  A description of 
each position is attached to this email. 
 
Yours in solidarity, 
Bristol Chapter Nominations & Elections Committee 

• Diana Yohe, Chair - diana.yohe@verizon.net 
• Rose Ferro, FT faculty, CIS 
• Michael Geary, FT faculty, English 

 


